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Ongoing Research Projects 

• Determination of seasonal chilling requirement for endodormancy release in Apple (Malus X 
domestica Borkh.) cultivars funded by in house Research and Development Grant for ₹ 07.50 
lakh from 2023 to 2024 (Principal Investigator). 

Important Research Publications 

• Altaf MA, Sharma N, Srivastava D, Mandal S, Adavi S, Jena R, Bairwa RK, Gopalakrishnan AV, 
Kumar A, Dey A and Lal MK. 2023. Deciphering the melatonin-mediated response and signalling 
in the regulation of heavy metal stress in plants. Planta 257(6): p.115. 

• Sharma N, Nagar S, Thakur M, Suriyakumar P, Kataria S, Shanker AK, Landi M and Anand A. 
2023. Photosystems under high light stress: throwing light on mechanism and adaptation. 
Photosynthetica 61: 247-260. 

• Altaf MA, Sharma N, Singh J, Samota MK, Sankhyan P, Singh B, and Kumar R. 2023. 
Mechanistic insights on melatonin-mediated plant growth regulation and hormonal cross-talk 
process in solanaceous vegetables. Scientia Horticulturae 308: 111570.  

• Altaf MA, Sharma N, Srivastava D, Mandal S, Adavi S, Jena R and Ahmed P. 2023. Deciphering 
the melatonin – mediated response and signalling in the regulation of heavy metal stress in 
plants. Planta 257(6): 115 

• Sharma N, Thakur M, Suryakumar P, Mukherjee P, Raza A, Prakash CS and Anand A. 2022. 
‘Breathing Out under heat stress—respiratory control of crop yield under high 
temperature. Agronomy 12(4):806.  

• Lal MK, Sharma N, Adavi SB, Sharma E, Altaf MA, Tiwari RK and Singh, M. P. (2022). From 
source to sink: mechanistic insight of photoassimilates synthesis and partitioning under high 
temperature and elevated [CO2]. Plant Molecular Biology 1-20.  

• Sharma N, Yadav A, Khetarpal S, Anand A, Sathee L, Kumar RR, and Pushkar, S. 2017. High 
day–night transition temperature alters nocturnal starch metabolism in rice (Oryza sativa 
L.). Acta Physiologiae Plantarum 39: 1-9.  

• Sharma N, Yadav A, Anand A, Khetarpal S, Kumar D, and Trivedi SM. 2017. Adverse effect of 
increase in minimum temperature during early grain filling period on grain growth and quality in 
indica rice (Oryza sativa) cultivars. Indian Journal of Agricultural Sciences 87: 883-888.  

Books 

• Pandurang RD, Sharma N, Shamima P, Devika S and Anand A. 2021. Cereal grain composition 
under climate change. In Book: Climate Change and Crop Stress: Molecules to Ecosystem. 
Elsevier Academic Press. 

• Chauhan S, Sharma N, Ghabru A, Sankhyan N. 2022. Drinking Water Contaminants: Types and 
Health Risks. Science of Environment volume III pg. 30-49. Edited by Dr. Wasudeo B. Gurnule. 
Scieng publications. Tamil Nadu-604303 (INDIA). 

 



Awards & Recognitions 

• All India Rank -11; ICAR JRF Agricultural Biotechnology – 2013 

• All India Rank -03; ICAR JRF Agricultural Biotechnology – 2014 

• All India Rank -01; IARI PhD Entrance Examination – 2016 

• 1st position in M.Sc. Plant Physiology and in School of Basic Sciences, IARI, New Delhi 

• Awarded ICAR’s Junior Research Fellowship, IARI Junior Fellowship and IARI Senior 

Fellowship 

• IARI Merit Medal (Gold Medal) for outstanding academic performance in Master of Science 

degree programme 

• Awarded DST-Inspire fellowship for pursuing doctoral degree programme 

• Qualified ASRB NET(I)-2016 and NET(I)-2017 


